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New Safety Precautions at 

Pasco County Tax Collector’s Offices 

Announced 

 

To help ensure the health and safety of our customers 

and staff the five Pasco County Tax Collector’s Offices will 

be implementing a new policy effective at 8:30 AM on 

March 20, 2020.  Only the individual customer who is 

doing business with our office will be allowed to enter 

the building.  Unless they are also conducting business, 

any family members or friends who may be 

accompanying that individual will be asked to wait 



outside.  We will do our best to accommodate parents 

and guardians with children. 

New rules and regulations regarding “social distancing” 

and other limitations on public gatherings are being 

announced frequently.  Our office is committed to doing 

its part to comply with any directive issued by state or 

federal authorities.  We are also using common sense to 

ensure that everyone who may visit our offices can do so 

quickly and in a clean and healthy environment.  While 

this new policy is temporary it will remain in effect until 

further notice. 

On behalf of everyone at the Pasco County Tax 

Collector’s Office we thank you for your patience and 

understanding as we all work together to get through 

this unique situation. 
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